
If there is an overflow 
out of the facility, please 
line up on the south side 
of the entrance so that we 
don’t impede any traffic 
on Ringle Road. 
Van Geisen Road is a dirt 
road and fairly quiet just 
to the south of Daylight 
Farms. Please make a 
safe u-turn here to 
approach Daylight Farms 
from the south.

**Line up here**
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